
 

 

Friday 8th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and carers  
 
RE: PE uniform   
 
From Monday 12th February, please send your child to school wearing their PE kit on their timetabled PE 
days. Children should come to school wearing: 
 

• A school cardigan or jumper. 

• A plain white T-shirt. 

• A plain pair of black trousers suitable for the weather e.g. joggers, leggings or shorts.  

• A pair of trainers.  

• Earrings should not be worn on PE days. If this is not possible, please cover them with plasters. This 
is for health and safety reasons.  
 

Monday EYFS Y2 Chestnut Y5/6 Willow Y4 Pear 

Tuesday Y3 Ash Y5/6 Pine Y1 Sycamore Y2 Chestnut 

Wednesday Y3/4 Maple Y1 Sycamore Y5/6 Pine   

Thursday Y1/2 Elm Y5/6 Oak Y5/5 Willow Y3 Ash 

Friday Y4 Pear Y3/4 Maple Y5/6 Oak Y1/2 Elm 

 
By wearing a PE uniform to school:  
 

• Pupils will be able to have longer PE lessons as no time will be lost on changing for PE. 

• All children will be wearing an appropriate kit that enables them to participate fully in lessons. 

• There will be more space in cloakroom areas as children will no longer need to bring backpacks for 
PE kits. Please only send your child to school with a small bookbag for their reading book and 
homework book. No other bags should be sent into school.  

 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs L Clare  
Assistant Head Teacher 

      Interim Headteacher:  Mrs E Cook 

      Assistant Headteachers: Mrs L Clare & Mrs M Cuthbert   
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